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Thursday, December 15, 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Year 9 annual reports are now available for you to view on Go4Schools. Your child's report contains 

three grades for each subject they study, their target grade, a currently on track for grade and the end of 

Year 8 mock exam grade. If the end of Year 8 mock exam grade is missing for a subject this may mean an end 

of Year 8 exam was not sat in this subject or your child missed this exam. Where there are gaps between 

these grades, we have already started putting in place intervention strategies to close them and help 

students get back on track. 

Your child’s report should help you, and your child, identify areas of strength and for development as they 

prepare for their Year 9 Foundation subject exams, which will be held in school between Monday 23rd and 

Friday 27th January. More details of these exams, including the exam timetable, will be shared with you and 

your child(ren) at the start of next term. If you have any questions about your child’s report, please contact 

me with general questions or the Head of Faculty/Department with specific subject questions or concerns. 

 

General report questions and concerns 

Mr Bird 

 

daniel.bird@csschool.co.uk   

Year 9 Pastoral matters   
Mr Wright 

  
Philip.wright@csschool.co.uk    

English Department  
Mr Balmer  

  
euan.balmer@csschool.co.uk    

Mathematics Department  
Mr Williams  

  
stephen.williams@csschool.co.uk    

Science and Computing Faculty   
Mr Cox  

  
Mark.cox@csschool.co.uk    

Humanities Faculty  
Miss Sollars   

  
Laura.sollars@csschool.co.uk    

MFL Department  
Mrs Proffitt   

  
Naomi.proffitt@csschool.co.uk    

Creative and Performing Arts Faculty  
Mr Wise  

  
Tom.wise@csschool.co.uk   

PE Department 
Mrs Hodnett 

 
Holly.hodnett@csschool.co.uk 

Design Technology Department  
Mr Bird 

  
daniel.bird@csschool.co.uk   

Kind regards, 

Mr. Bird 

Assistant Headteacher 
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